Potential New Members for March 8, 2021 Quarterly Congregational Meeting

There has been one new member classes since our last congregation meeting. The men and women listed below have been through the new member class. They are in the process of being interviewed by an elder, and the remaining step is a review by the congregation. If anyone knows of a pattern of unrepentant sin in any of these candidates, please contact an elder prior to March 1, 2021. Otherwise, we will welcome them as new members at the March 8, 2021 meeting.

If you are a regular attender who has not yet become a member and are interested in what the process involves or Biblical reasons why you should become a member, please contact Pastor Steve Rachke.

Potential Parkview New Members from the Central Campus:

Mike & Beth Carolan

Larry & Teresa Espy

Suzanne Griffith